
Updates for the Friends and
Whānau of Newtown School

Kia ora | خوش آمدید  | Hola buenos días | malo e lelei | Goedemorgen |  ようこそ | Talofa Lava |   Bula |
 Hallo zusammen |  Mingalaba |  Sua’s dei |   Ciao |  Kia Orana |  Namaste |  Chao mung| أهلا بك |  maligayang

pagdating | soo dhaweyn | 歡迎 |  Vanakam | خوشمدید |  καλώς ορίσατε

To our new families: I have the pleasure of welcoming 3-4 

To our new staff: we are very excited to welcome new kaiako into our
community. Read a little about them in this newsletter so we can welcome
them.
To our new students: We welcome our new students who have joined our
school in the last two weeks; Arlo Maung, Zoe Silvester, Nova George, Zaion
Barroga, Kaius Anderlini, Lily Barker and Caleb Payumo.

Kia ora whānau

 A farewell, a welcome, a restoration and a camp
With the weather improving all whānau have been heading outside to learn. Last
week saw every whānau make the most of the outdoors. Let’s hope this continues. 

A farewell: our lovely Justine Henderson has accepted a job with the Ministry of
Education, starting next year. She is keen to have a rest from a Learning Support
role, so is moving into a Senior Advisor role. We wish her well in
her next adventure and will have an opportunity to farewell her 
and acknowledge the contribution she has made to our kura.

Restoration: Last weekend saw our whakairo from outside 
the hall removed for restoration. It is a privilege to be part 
of restoring these treasured parts of our kura. Thank you to 
Hine, Takirirangi Smith (the original carver)  and Tuakana. 
When the whakairo returns we will be able to share it's pūrākau.

Welcome:

       new families into our community each week at the moment. 
       Keep an eye out for new faces to welcome, introduce yourself 
       and let them know what a friendly community we are. 

Camp: Last week our year six students spent 3 days at Wainui camp. This is a
special highlight every year and this year was no exception. This group of learners
were outstanding in their encouragement and care for each other. They were brave
as they acknowledged fear of heights but with effort, went beyond what they
thought they could do. Stomping through our stunning New Zealand forest was a
new experience for many. Thank you to those parents who helped in many ways:
cooking, chatting, first aid, belaying, leading activities. Our kura is very grateful for
your time and care.

Have a fantastic weekend and see you all on Monday.

Nicki Read: Tumuaki | Principal
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Kia whakapau kaha - Effort
Ka whakapau i ō tātou kaha i ā tātou mahi katoa. We give our best in everything we do.

PRINCIPAL'S PĀNUI
IMPORTANT DATES

11 November - Te Kākano Whānau


BBQ

21 - 25 November - NK Noho Marae

7 December - Picnic in the Park

14 December - Year 6 Leavers Dinner

15 December - Last day of the year

 TERM FOUR: 17 October - 15 December

"Quote 
of the 

Week"
"I like talking


about stories and

putting myself

into them and


pretending I am

part of the story.

That means I am


one of the

characters." 



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Whānaungatanga - Connected
I share my culture. I value the culture of others.

Kia Manahau - Resilient
E hia hinganga, katū tonu, ka ako tonu. We keep trying and learn from what we do.
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Megan Journee
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NEW STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Kia ora, 

Ko Megan tōku ingoa. I’m very excited to be joining the Newtown School team next
year! I’m from Ōtautahi (Christchurch) and will be making the move up to enjoy
Newtown and Wellington with everything it has to offer. I’m looking forward to
exploring new places and walks within the area. 

I have been teaching for 4 and a half years mainly with Year 4-6 tamariki. I enjoy
getting to know my students and their interests and giving them the choice and
agency to learn in ways that are best for them. 

In my spare time I enjoy being outside playing tennis, walking and paddle boarding
as well as being creative, printmaking and cooking. 

I look forward to meeting you all and introducing myself face to face next year! 

Kia ora koutou,
I am so excited to be joining Newtown School and getting to know the wider

community. I have been living in Newtown for the past year and am still exploring all

that it has to offer.
 
I have over 10 years teaching experience and during that time have taught in New

Zealand, Australia, the United Arab Emirates, and China. These different opportunities
have allowed me the chance to travel and explore different cultures. They have

shaped my teaching practice, especially my passion for inquiry learning. This brings

authentic learning to students as they build on their prior knowledge and

understanding and explore the world around them. 

In my spare time I enjoy travelling to new countries, socialising with friends and family,
reading mysteries, going on walks and practicing yoga which I have just taken up. 
I am looking forward to meeting all of you next year.
Nga mihi,
Zoe Thornton

Zoe Thornton

Holly Siemonek
Kia orāna, Tālofa lava, Mālō e lelei
Ko Holly tōkū ingoa. 

In 2023, I will join the Newtown School teaching whānau as a kaiako. I grew up here
in windy Pōneke - in Wainuiomata - and moved to the sunny Marlborough Region in
2019 to begin my teaching career. I taught at a semi-rural school in Blenheim for
three years and spent 2022 overseas travelling. Walking across Spain and living with
Italian families teaching English were highlights of my trip. I loved the sharing of
experiences, cultures and customs. 

I’m happy to be home now, and in my downtime, I’m usually out exploring beautiful
Aotearoa. I love trail running and cycling. I also enjoy reading, cooking, arts/crafts,
and spending time with my friends and whānau. I am really looking forward to
getting to know and learn from the Newtown tamariki and their communities. 



NEW STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Kia ora, 
Ko Kath ahau.

I am super excited to be joining the team at Newtown School next year!
I have been teaching since 1997 in Wales, London and Wellington. 
I grew up in the UK but it was during my OE in 2009, when I visited New Zealand, that
 I realised that I had found my turangawaewae.  

I moved to Sunny (!) Wellington in 2011 and have taught in a number of lovely schools,
taking some time off to have my son, and now we live in Island Bay with the sound of
the waves as background to our lives.

I have an interest in music, the outdoors and sport, having played rugby and

waterpolo and competed in triathlons MANY years ago.    

I have a particular passion for teaching reading, and inclusive practise, and I look

forward to working as part of the Harakeke team in 2023.

Kath Foale
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Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Year 6 Camp Photos



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Whānaungatanga - Connected
I share my culture. I value the culture of others.

W
H

Ā
N

A
U

N
G

A
TA

N
G

A
 -

 C
O

N
N

EC
TE

D
 

Week 4 | Term 4 | November 2022
LEARNERS LIMELIGHT

LEARNERS LIMELIGHT




"Practice is important


because it makes your

dreams come true."




Some beautiful learned wisdom and

encouragement for you all from Ahmed, for when

things you are working at feel hard....

What we are celebrating this week
Celebrations

 The year 6's loved their camping experience with

high ropes, flying Kiwi, amazing race, nights trails

and spotlight.

We had 38 of our students represent Newtown

School in Southern Zones athletics yesterday.



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Kia Ngākau Hihiri - Curious
Ka mīharo, ka tūpono, ka auaha tātou. We wonder, take risks and innovate.
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PHOTOS

Staglands Photos

COVID REMINDER

If you have COVID-19 you need to self-isolate for 7 days. 
Report your RAT Test here
Day 0 is the day your symptoms started or when you tested

positive, whichever came first.
Your Household Contacts do not need to isolate. They should test

daily for 5 days. If they test positive, they need to begin 7 days of

isolation as someone with COVID-19.
For more information click here

As we are getting a few more cases here at school here is a reminder

of what to do:

https://mycovidrecord.health.nz/
https://departmentoftheprimeministerandcabinet.cmail20.com/t/t-l-akiidyd-jldhthujju-j/


Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Kia Ngākau Hihiri - Curious
Ka mīharo, ka tūpono, ka auaha tātou. We wonder, take risks and innovate.
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Please NO parking

in the Staff Car Park


and St. Annes

Carpark!

Lets keep our

children SAFE Reminder:  NO lollies 

or gum at school

Please NAME your

CHILD's CLOTHING.  
We have lots of lost


clothes. If it is named

we can return it to 
who it belongs to.

For the safety of our

student, please cross at


the pedestrian crossing at

the lights on Emmett St


and Riddiford St.

ensuring our indoor spaces are well-ventilated
maintaining good hand hygiene
encouraging everyone to cough or sneeze into elbows
staying home and getting tested if they have COVID-

19 symptoms

COVID UPDATE
Mask wearing is no longer required. 




All the other recommended public health measures will

stay in place as we know they reduce the spread of


infectious illnesses including COVID-19.
These include, 




Thank you for your ongoing support in protecting our

community.
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